
This year we headed to our new track for Senior Cross Country at 

Mirrabooka Reserve and through Wurundjeri Walk. The students loved 

our new track which we found much safer with a lot less public traffic 

and no bike riders to contend with. There were some excellent 

performances and hard found sprints to the finish line with a lot of 

resilience shown by our Year 3’s doing their first long Cross Country.  

Congratulations to all the students on racing in the Cross Country, 

especially those that now have the opportunity to compete at District 

level. Our winning house will be announced at our next whole school 

assembly. 

We must also acknowledge all the parents that volunteered to help on 

the day. Without your help we would not be able to run this event. We 

can’t thank you enough. A huge thank you to our parents our on the 

marshalling cones on what was another cold Melbourne day! 
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